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 SOME NEWS FROM HARLEIGH 

I want to personally thank all the residents and resident 

family/friends for being so patient during thes pandemic (COVID 19).  

This has been completely unprecedented, and  I am eternally grateful 

for everyone being so understanding during the past few nonths. 

We are keeping our fingers cdrossed that we will be able to begin to 

open the facility back to “normal” some time within the later half of 

June.  We will still be following the guidelines of Governor Little, as 

well as the Department of Health and Welfare.  We will let the 

residents and your families kinow as soon as we receive the green 

light to allow visitors. 

I promise, you will be the first to know!! 

If anyone ever has any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  I will 

gladly answer anyones questions or concerns. 

Thank you for being the best Residents I could ever ask for!  HARLEIGH 

      NURSING  NEWS       

Nurse Chelsea wants to remind everyone that even though things are 

improving and opening up a bit it is still very important to be safe!  

Wearing masks when going out, washing hands frequently and practicing 

good safety measures continue to be so important!  Also as the weather 

starts to warm up it is very important to stay hydrated, so remember to 

try and drink plenty of fluids, especially water.  Thank you all for being 

the best!  Have a Healthy Month! 

       ACTIVITY  NEWS      

Happy June to everyone!   As Harleigh mentioned we are very hopeful 

to be able to resume our shopping trips, outings and music programs 

toward the middle or end of June!  We will also welcome back Kevin 

(Gospel Group) and Paul (Bible Study)  Remember the sign up book for 

shopping, outings etc… is at the reception desk (sign up)  See you in 

Activities,  Randy  

    CONGRATULATI0NS   

     Congatulations to JENNY  D. Employee of the Month for MAY!  

Thank you to Jenny for being a great team player, picking up extra 

shifts to fill in, keeping a positive attitude when times get stressful, 

and making sure residents are well cared for and needs met! 

A  GREAT  BIG  THANK  YOU   FROM   THE  MANAGEMENT  TEAM 

 

  

BIRTHDAYS 

  

GAYE  O. -------------------06/10 

DON  D.---------------------06/16 

MYRON  G.-----------------06/27 

 

 

ENTERTAINMENT 
 

  
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

       

06/16  Mike  Barriatua      @ 2:45        

06/23   Sean Rodgers         @ 2:45 

06/29   Spudman                 @ 2:45 

  
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

  
 

 

  

STONEBRIDGE FOOT CLINIC 

are here on the 3RD Friday 

of the month for a $25 FEE 

 

June 2020 


